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Wage and Hour Partner Discusses Proposed Change to Overtime
Threshold

News

9.13.23


In an interview with Business Insurance, Marty Heller discusses the potential legal hurdles ahead

of the Department of Labor’s proposed change to the overtime threshold.

To read the article visit Business Insurance.

Please reach out to our Media team for any news inquiries. 
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